

July 15, 2014

Mayor Bert Wilson 153 North 100 East Lehi, Utah 84043

RE:

Annexation of Parcel #11:028:0018

Dear Mayor Wilson:

This letter is response to your letter of June 18, 2014 for written consent to annex the above referenced parcel currently owned by Micron Lehi Development, Inc.

As outlined in your letter, the property will be developed with an overall density not to exceed 2.0 units per acre which will be ensured by a restriction in the annexation agreement. As a result of this restriction, Highland City grants consent for Lehi City to annex the above referenced property.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mark Thompson Highland City Mayor

cc:

File